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c0E NEW QUESTION 231You create an Ubuntu Linux virtual machine (VM) by using the Azure Portal. You do not specify a
password when you create the VM. You need to connect to the terminal of the VM.Solution: You connect to the public IP address of
the VM by using Secure Shell (SSH) and specify your private key.Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB. No Answer: B
NEW QUESTION 232You create an Ubuntu Linux virtual machine (VM) by using the Azure Portal. You do not specify a password
when you create the VM. You need to connect to the terminal of the VM.Solution: You use the Connect button on the Overview
blade for the VM.Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB. No Answer: B NEW QUESTION 233You use Azure Resource
Manager (ARM) templates to deploy resources. You need to ensure that storage resources defined in templates cannot be deleted.
Solution: You define the following JSON in the temp:"resource": [{ "name": "[concat(parameters('lockedResource'),
'/Microsoft.Authorization/myLock')]", "type": "Microsoft.Authorzation/locks", "apiVersion": "2015-01-01", "properties": {
"level": "ReadOnly"}}]Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB. No Answer: A NEW QUESTION 234Note: This question is
part of a series of questions that present the same scenario. Each questions in the series contains a unique solution that might meet
the stated goals. Some questions sets might have more than one correct solution, while others might not have a correct solution.
After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result, these questions will not appear in the
review screen.You create an Ubuntu Linux virtual machine (VM) by using the Azure Portal. You do not specify a password when
you create the VM. You need to connect to the terminal of the VM.Solution: You connect to the public IP address of the VM by
using Secure Shell (SSH) and specify your public key.Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB. No Answer: A NEW
QUESTION 235Note: This question is part of a series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series
contains a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution, while
others might not have a correct solution. After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result,
these questions will not appear in the review screen.You manage an Azure SQL Database. The database has weekly backups that are
stored in an Azure Recovery Services vault. You create an Azure Recovery Services vault and download the backup agent
installation file. You need to complete the installation of the backup agent. What should you do first? A. Configure network
throttling.B. Set the storage replication option.C. Download the vault credentials file.D. Select the data to back up. Answer: C
NEW QUESTION 236Note: This question is part of a series of questions that present the same scenario. Each question in the series
contains a unique solution that might meet the stated goals. Some question sets might have more than one correct solution, while
others might not have a correct solution. After you answer a question in this section, you will NOT be able to return to it. As a result,
these questions will not appear in the review screen.You manage an Azure SQL Database. The database has weekly backups that are
stored in an Azure Recovery Services vault. A company deploys Microsoft SQL Server on an Azure Standard_DS3 virtual machine
(VM). You need to modify the disk caching policy. Which Azure PowerShell cmdlet should you run? A.
Set-AzureRmVmOperatingSystemB. Set-AzureRmVmDataDiskC. Update-DiskD. Update-AzureDisk Answer: B NEW
QUESTION 237A company uses Azure to host virtual machines (VMS) and web apps. You have an app service named App1 that
uses the Basic app service tier. You need to ensure that diagnostic data for App1 is permanently stored.Solution: You specify a
storage account in the Diagnostics.xml file.Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB. No Answer: B NEW QUESTION 238You
specify the storage account that you want to use in the ServiceConfiguration.cscfg. You use Azure to virtual machines (VMS) and
web apps. You have an app service named App1 that uses the Basic app service tier. You need to ensure that diagnostic data for
App1 is permanently stored.Solution: You scale the app service to the Standard tier.Does the solution meet the goal? A. YesB.
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